
From:   Per Chr Berntsen   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   April 15, 2011

Subject:   FCC File No. 0137-EX-PL-2011
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

In response to your emails I have received feedback from the FAA - Kimberly May - that the necessary
input has been provided and that we have a registration number NG T 110164. I am awaiting further
information from FAA when they have considered the information. I will forward the response from FAA to
Benham Ghaffari by mail. I hope this is the correct information for your evaluation. Best regards Per
Berntsen - Kongsberg Seatex AS


